
Summer Family Updates

Good morning Prince of Peace families! We have a couple reminders to get the week started! The
first day of school will be here before we know it!

AFTERCARE - Please let Karen know as soon as possible about your aftercare needs for the upcoming
school year. Specifically, let her know if you will need aftercare on a consistent basis, on a drop-
in/as-needed basis. Any details you can provide will help her plan accordingly.

IMMUNIZATION FORMS - If you have not yet submitted updated immunization forms for the
2020/2021 school year, please do so. You can drop them in the locked box on the school porch, mail
them, email them or bring them to the meeting Tuesday.

FACTS TUITION - The Diocese is working on tuition this week. If you have not submitted an
application for FACTS tuition assistance, we urge you to do so.

TUESDAY MEETING - We will be holding a meeting Tuesday evening July 21, 2020, beginning at 7pm.
Kendra McGuire, the Assistant Superintendent for the Diocese, will be in attendance and available to
answer and address questions and concerns. You will also have a chance to meet the new faculty and
staff. We encourage all families to attend and are looking forward to seeing you!

Upcoming Events

Parent Meeting
We have our parent meeting for Monday,  August 10, 2020. You will be able to “shop for gently used
uniform pieces prior to the start of the meeting. If you have any uniform pieces to donate, please
reach out to Courtney Maxfield. She is graciously agreed to head up our uniform exchange program
this year.

Picnic
I hope you have your calendar reserved for the School/Parish Picnic on August 9, 2020. This will

https://youtu.be/i4hcmyqgP5o


occur at the DeVou Park Shelter house. The event will occur from 1-6pm. Please bring a covered dish
and a CD of music (or even better an instrument). The Church will supply everything else.

New Families
Welcome aboard! I want to extend gratitude to all the families who have referred new families and
students to Prince of Peace. We have been busy providing tours. We will continue throughout the
summer. Currently we are enrolling more students.

Prince of Peace is now on YouTube!

Visit Our YouTube Channel
Here!
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